

April 24, 2002

HEU PROVINCIAL OFFICE 5000 North Fraser Way Burnaby, B.C. V5J 5M3 Tel: (604) 438-5000 Fax: (604) 739-1510 Web Site: www.heu.org

By fax 250-387-0087

The Hon. Gordon Campbell, Premier
Parliament Buildings
Victoria, B.C., V8V 1X4

Dear Premier Campbell:

Earlier in April, the Hospital Employees' Union engaged widely respected forensic accountant Ron Parks to undertake an independent analysis of the PriceWaterhouseCoopers (PWC) report on your government's proposal to build a privately financed, owned and operated hospital in Abbotsford.

The review carried out by Parks is near completion.

We believe that Parks' findings protect the public interest, and his observations will help provide greater insights into this critical public policy issue.

In good faith, we extend you an invitation to be briefed by Mr. Parks on those findings before the report is made public. This offer is also extended to any of your ministers or staff who you feel would benefit from such a briefing.

If you are interested in accepting our invitation, please have your office contact HEU's director of communications Stephen Howard to make the necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Allnutt

Secretary-Business Manager

allmost

CA:SH\gpp V:\cdocs\STEVE\campbell letter 04 22 02.doc

cc: Mr. Ron Parks

